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Vang, Duabchi L - DNR

From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 12:35 PM
To: Vang, Duabchi L - DNR
Cc: Debby Skogen; Ron Anderson
Subject: Arlenes Inn - variance request for creating a new site layout map in CADD - Willard, WI 

(03-10-196577) (54493-8809-31)

Duabchi, we are working on the closure request for the above site and going through different maps and no one map 
has all the well locations, excavation areas, SSVS locations, and none of them have property boundaries which are 
required in the closure request.  We are requesting a variance in the amount of $552.24 ($69.03/hour x 8 hours) for 
preparing a new site layout map in CADD along with all other maps that will be required as part of the closure request. 
 
Any questions let me know. 
Thanks, 
 

 
Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 
 
 




